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Mr. Fred. G. Smith -
This being the fir8t meeting in our new quarters 1 think the

time is opportune to criticize the committeee responsible for
making the change. 1 think every ove present is plea8ed with
the change, it'e present roomn seems inuch cosier and more
congenial than our previous one.

There is one thing 1 should like to see done at these meet-
ingè,. 1 would like to see a platform about eight incýîes higli
set up for the speaker of the evening to stand on so that lie
can be seen ail over the room. I purposely sat at the back of
the hall to-night so that 1 could see the speaker plainly if
possible, but ail 1 could see was bis head.

1 move that a hearty vote of thanks be extended to the
executive committee in consideration of the good judgment
used in making the change.

Mr. C. Russel,-

I second that.-Carried.

Mr. G. Baldwn,-

As you are ail aware it is the customn for this club to hold a
picnic in May or June. Although the winter ha@ scarcely left
us, the fact still remains that spring and summer are coming
and 1 have been informed that negotiations are already being
made by the different societies for their picnics, and I think we
8hould appoint ae~ommittee, to look into this matter and report
at the next meeting.

Mr. J. Herriot-

1 second that.-Carried.

Mr. T. J. Walsh,-

I would suggest:-Messrs. Baldwin, Wicken3, C. D. Scott,
and Geo. Smith.

Moved by A. M. Wickens, seconded by J. Wright, that
the meeting adjourn.


